
Monday 05/08 – Complete Auger at Hannah Ave.   
Please note that the intersection of Hannah Ave and Fillmore St. will need to be closed 

from 7:00am to 3:30pm. 
                                Continue to remove Brick Pavers from Circle Ave west to the Alley. 
                                Complete Auger Pit at Harlem Ave. 
 
Tuesday 05/09 – Insert Pipe into casing and install the Valve Vault just East of Hannah Ave.  

Note that we will be going 10 additional feet farther and Benchmark will be 
constructing a bulkhead inside the end of the casing under the west side of Hannah Ave.  This 
is being done so we don’t need to open the west side of the intersection.   

                                Complete Brick Paver removal to Circle Ave. 
 
Wednesday 05/10 – Set up Auger at Harlem Ave. 
                              Please note that the Contractor will need to temporarily remove the street light 
(north side of Fillmore and just West of Harlem.)  Lyons Pinner will be doing that work. 
                                Start installing connection to the existing 20” watermain.  
                                Please there may be short time closures during this work. 
                                Complete Brick Paver removal from Alley just west of Harlem Ave. to Elgin Ave. 
 
Thursday 05/11 – Start Auger going east under Harlem Ave. 
                                Anticipate 6 days for this auger. 
                                Continue installing connection to the existing 20” watermain. 
                                Start Removing Brick Pavers from Circle Ave to Marengo Ave.  
 
Friday 05/12 – Continue Auger going east under Harlem Ave. 
                                Continue installing connection to the existing 20” watermain. 
                                Please Note that we may not have that connection complete.  I’ll update you on 
Thursday 05/11  

Complete Brick Paver removal from Circle Ave Ave. to Marengo Ave.        
                                 
 
We will keep the Alleys open and try to maintain garage access for the residents along Fillmore. 
 


